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Changes to After School Club, After the Bell, operating hours and cost
from 19th February 2024
Dear Parents & Carers,

Knebley Crescent

Nuneaton
We have been operating our after-school provision ‘After the Bell’ for CVIO 7AT
. : . Tel: 02476 382123
one year. | would like to take this opportunity to thank you for
supporting this facility regularly. email:

admin3101@welearn365.com
) _ ) o head3101@welearn365.com
As | know you will be aware, increases in the cost of living affect all

services and organisations. These, coupled with a lower than anticipated www.allsaintsceprimary
.. ) . schoolandnursery.co.uk
take-up of our provision during the later part of each session, mean that
it is now necessary to make some unavoidable changes to our operating Headteacher
. Lisa Harrison
hours and our prices.

Following the February half-term break, from Monday 19th February
2024, After the Bell will close at 5pm every day. Additional fees (£5 per
quarter of an hour) will apply for late collection after 5pm to cover the
additional staffing costs that will arise.

In addition, the charge for each session will increase as follows:

3:15pm until 4:30pm 3:15pm until 5pm

£7.00 £10.00

Breakfast Club will be unaffected by these changes.

| realise that this news will be as disappointing for you as it is for the
school. However, these changes are necessary in order for us to
continue to provide after-school childcare at All Saints.

| hope that you will feel able to continue to use After the Bell, and assure
you that if there is enough demand to support longer operating hours in
the future, | will be delighted to review our provision again.

Yours sincerely

Lisa Harrison
Headteacher



